
No material was collected in 2023
The reservoir water came up and reclaimed the previously-impacted quarry area.
The access route from the bottom of the boat ramp to the quarry area has partially re-grown
with willows, but is still impacted.
We anticipate resumption of quarrying activities in fall 2024.
Boundary signs are not posted because the boundaries are below the high-water line.


